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SPECIAL EVENT FOR MEMBERS

SUNDAY NOVEMBER 10 - THE CAPITOL
THEATRE’S 100th ANNIVERSARY MOVIE

DAY

The wonderful Capitol Theatre is turning 100 years
old, and we are invited to be a part of the

celebrations.

On Sunday 10 November, in conjunction with the
Cinema Pioneers, CATHS members are invited to a

special event screening in this wonderful venue.

Our thanks to Darren Brown - the Capitol Theatre
Operations Coordinator, for a special afternoon of
activities for members completely FREE of charge.

Commencing at 4:00pm the amazing film "THE
LOST CITY OF MELBOURNE" by Gus Berger will

be screened. Gus will be in attendance.

IMPORTANT:
WEAR YOUR CATHS BADGE

A special thanks to our sponsors and affiliates

This new book by our member, Ross Campbell is
now available. For full details, visit -

www.melbourneandthemovies.com.au

Ross will be our Guest Speaker at our next meeting.
Books will be available to purchase on the day.

NEXT MEETING
Our next meeting will be on Sunday 27 October,

commencing 9.30 at the Sun Theatre in
Yarraville.

Our Guest Speaker will be Ross Campbell, who
will be interviewed by our Patron, Pete Smith

about his recently published book
Melbourne and the Movies.

CATHS ARCHIVE NEWS

The latest update of our fully searchable Cinema
Database has been uploaded to our website. It

contains details of over 6000 venues throughout
Australian and New Zealand that screened movies
on a commercial basis, or was visited regularly by

Travelling Showmen.

Have browse at www.caths.org.au

Your additions or corrections most welcome.
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